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1608.	Ms N P Sonti (EFF) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
Does the early childhood development centre, Thembalihle Creche and Pre-school with Registration no. 051-912NPO, receive funding from any government department including the provincial Department of Social Development? NW1813E

Reply:


No - The Early Childhood Development Centre, Thembalihle Creche and Pre-school with NPO registration Number 051-912does not receive funds from the Department of Social Development. No information is available on the funding by the government department.
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